
 

 

 
 
So, how old is the Otty Lake Association this year?  Congratulations!  Help us celebrate! 
 
Thanks to David Bromley we not only have the above celebratory logo (in 2011 David 
revised it from the much appreciated original design by Lorraine Hill) but with his help 
we have produced our first info graphic - a fact filled sheet intended to tweak your 
interest and love for our lake.  It is in your information package - have a look and tell us 
what you think. 
 
Every spring the OLA reconnects with residents and cottagers alike with individual 
Spring Information Packages (SIPs) personally delivered by our Area Counsellors.  
Thanks to the Area Counsellors for their great assistance in maintaining this tradition. 
 
I would also like to thank you for your support of our recent priorities survey.  With your 
help we achieved a 40% response rate.   Your board is currently studying the aggregate 
rankings.  More to follow in the next issue of Captain Otty’s Log and at our AGM. 
 
Don’t forget to mark our Annual General Meeting on your calendar. It will be held at the 
Perth Legion on Sunday, July 8th starting at 1:00 PM with displays, followed by our 
business meeting and information sessions at 2:00 PM. 
 
Best wishes for a wonderful summer on and around our lake.     
 
Reid Kilburn 
President 


